
Carleton Place & District Memorial Hospital Foundation
211 Lake Ave East 
Carleton Place, Ontario K7C 1J4

Tel: (613) 257-2200 ext 856 
Fax: (613) 257-5197
foundation@carletonplacehosp.com
www.cpdmh.ca

Charitable Registration Number:  
86610 5398 RR0001

Name: Phone: 

Address: Email:

City: Postal Code:

¨ I WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A GIFT ...
Enclosed is my cheque made out to the CPDMH Foundation.

¨ $25 ¨ $35 ¨ $50 ¨ $75 ¨ $100 ¨ Other

I prefer to give $ 

VISA MasterCard # ______ ______ ______ ______ Exp Date ___/___

____________________________                  __________________

Signature Date

¨ YES, I WANT TO JOIN YOUR MONTHLY GIVING PROGRAM!
Yes, I authorize CPDMH Foundation to withdraw the following amount from my bank account 
monthly. I may change the amount or cancel my monthly contribution at any time by notifying 
the CPDMH Foundation.

Once a month I will give: 

¨ $25 ¨ $35 ¨ $50 ¨ $75 ¨ $100 Other $ _________

¨ I authorize the CPDMH Foundation to draw on my bank account through my financial 
institution on approx. the 15th of each month beginning MM/DD/YY 

______________________ _______________
Signature Date

¨ I have enclosed a cheque with VOID written across it for the CPDMH Foundation to 
arrange the monthly withdrawal from my bank account.

At the end of the year, we will issue you an official receipt for the total amount of your donations. 

A receipt will be issued for tax purposes.  Charitable Registration #86610 5398 RR0001 Our donor records are confidential. We DO NOT share our lists.

P3 /  SPOTLIGHT ON MONTHLY 

DONATIONS & FINANCIAL  

REPORT The easiest way to give
and have the most impact! ...

P4 /  2016-2017 PATIENT CARE 

EQUIPMENT NEEDS & CALENDAR OF 

UPCOMING EVENTS This year the 
Foundation has committed to ... 

P2 /  PRESIDENTS REPORT & 

FEATURE STORY The CPDMH 
Foundation has been actively  
fundraising for the last three years ...

OUR HISTORY
IN 1994 THE CARLETON PLACE & DISTRICT MEMORIAL (CPDMH) FOUNDATION 
WAS INCORPORATED BY THE PROVINCE OF ONTARIO AND REGISTERED WITH 
REVENUE CANADA AS A CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION. THE CPDMH FOUNDATION 
IS A NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION, LED BY A DEDICATED VOLUNTEER BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS. OUR GOAL IS TO PROVIDE THE HOSPITAL WITH FUNDING THAT IS 
OTHERWISE NOT COVERED THROUGH THE MINISTRY OF HEALTH.

The CPDMH Foundation was established to strengthen the hospital’s ability to provide high quality health care 
for patients in Carleton Place and surrounding communities. We offer opportunities to support the purchase 
of safe, quality patient care equipment, staff education, research and development and renovations and 
redevelopment to our Hospital and we are accountable to our donors, stewarding with respect, integrity and 
transparency.

CPDMH cares for almost 30,000 patients every year with the finest quality health services, deliver by an 
outstanding group of health care professionals! Help us maintain this high quality health care close to home!

YOUR DONATION COUNTS!
Please take a moment and reflect how our hospital has touched you and your family’s 
lives and how lucky we are to have such a wonderful hospital right here in our town. 
Our health care team has one main focus—YOU—the patient. In the last year the 
health care team has touched the lives of countless people and their family’s with 
their compassion, skill and expertise. Every gift you give impacts the quality of care 
we are able to provide. Your support purchases essential patient care equipment that 
is not funded by the Ministry of Health— equipment we can’t afford to be without. 
We count on you to help us provide quality and patient-focused care.

… MONTHLY GIVING
Monthly giving is a tremendous way to ensure your 
gift works harder. It’s the most effective way to 
provide steady, on-going funds to help the Carleton 
Place & District Memorial Hospital. Not only is a 
monthly debit amount a more manageable way to 
give a generous gift—it saves administrative costs 
in envelopes and postage too.
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…WHERE DONATIONS GO
ACCREDITED WITH THE HIGHEST EXEMPLARY STANDING IN QUALITY AND 
SAFETY, THE CPDMH IS A PLACE WHERE FAMILIES CAN BE REST ASSURED  
THAT THEY ARE IN THE BEST OF HANDS. 

Your donations are critical to the health and wellbeing 
of our patients as they help ensure that they receive 
the best quality health care possible. Through funding 
of critical patient care equipment, our team of expert 
doctors, nurses and healthcare professionals are able 
to deliver patient-centred care that is second to none.

The CPDMH Foundation is responsible for raising 
money for the purchase of vital patient care 
equipment that the hospital requires to maintain and 
enhance the excellent standards of care they currently 
provide to our community. In the upcoming fiscal year 
2016-2017 the foundation needs to raise $335,000 to 
meet those critical needs for equipment that are NOT 
funded by the Ontario Ministry of Health and Long 
Term Care. We embark on several different avenues 
in fundraising to meet our annual targeted needs 
including special events, major donations, corporate 
donations and direct mail campaigns.

At the CPDMH Foundation, we work with donors 
to support the outstanding doctors, nurses and staff 
at CPDMH as they make a difference in the lives 

of patients and their families. We understand our 
donor’s commitment to health care because 

we are donors too. While each of us has our 
own reason why we personally give, we are 
constantly moved by our donors who make 
such a difference through their generosity! 
We do believe that no other charity in 
Carleton Place touches people’s lives as 

much as our hospital!

It you our donors who help make the difference 
between good health care and the outstanding care 
offered at the CPDMH. The Foundation offers 
opportunities to support the purchase of safe, quality 
patient care equipment, staff education, renovations 
and redevelopment to our Hospital and we are 
accountable to our donors, stewarding with respect, 
integrity and transparency.

This year our Foundation has a $333,500 commitment 
to fund patient care equipment in addition to other 
funds raised to support the Hospital. The equipment 
required this year includes a new cardiac monitor and 
telemetry system upgrade, specialized patient beds 
and stretchers, ultra sound probe, orthopedic surgical 
equipment, and the final $150,000 for our new 
digital x-ray machine coming this fall. Each of these 
items among others will ensure that our Hospital is 
equipped to meet the healthcare needs of our area for 
years to come.

WE ARE PROUD SUPPORTERS OF 

THE CPDMH FOUNDATION BECAUSE, 

WHAT BETTER WAY TO GIVE BACK TO 

THE COMMUNITY IN WHICH WE LIVE 

THAN TO SUPPORT THE HOSPITAL 

THAT IS ALWAYS THERE FOR US, AND 

ESPECIALLY THE ONES WE LOVE          

- JANE AND STEPHEN TUNKS, 
MAJOR DONORS

Carleton Place Car Cruise Nights 
Running every Wednesday at 6 PM until October 12TH 
at Market Square, Beckwith Street, Carleton Place

Shoppers Drug Mart – Growing Women’s 
Health Initiative – proceeds to CPDMH Foundation

Tim Horton Smile Cookie Week 
– proceeds to CPDMH Foundation

Carleton Place Christmas House Tours – 
Contact Jane Tunks at 613-257-9717 or  
christmasincarletonplace@gmail.com

Bowes Brothers Home for Christmas Concert 
in support of CPDMH – Carleton Place Arena 
7 PM www.bowesbrothers.com

Carleton Place Chamber of Commerce  
12 Day of Christmas Raffle – proceeds to the 
CPDMH Foundation

2017 CPDMH Bed Pan Classic Charity Golf 
Tournament – Contact foundation@cpdmh.ca

2017 CPDMH Foundation Annual General 
Meeting – Contact foundation@cpdmh.ca

Mark these dates in 
YOUR CALENDAR! 

12
JUN-OCT

19
JUNE

21
JUNE

11-8
SEPT-OCT

12-18
SEPTEMBER

13-24
DECEMBER

3-4
DECEMBER

4
DECEMBER

2016-17 PATIENT CARE EQUIPMENT NEEDS
This year the Foundation has committed to raise $333,500 for urgently 
needed patient care equipment at our Hospital. This equipment is an 
investment in your family’s health care needs today and for years to 
come…   Make a Donation, Make a Difference!

Department Patient Care Equipment Estimated Cost

Diagnostic Imaging Low-Dose Digital X-Ray Machine $150,000 

Ultra Sound Probe $20,000

Hi-Lo Patient Bed $12,000

Operating/Recovery  
Room

Orthopedic Surgical Shavers $8,000

Colonscope $18,000

Specialized Stretcher $4,200

Med/Surg Unit Cardiac Monitor and Telemetry Upgrade $94,000

Electric Bed with Exit Alarm & Scale $15,300

Physiotherapy Multifunction Platform Bed	 $5,000

Ambulatory Care Patient Telemedicine System Upgrade $12,000

Chiropody Chair	 $5,550

TOTAL to be raised in 2015 - 2016 $333,500

Support your local hospital by making a donation to a specific piece of equipment on this list.  
All donations towards the equipment listed above and other patient needs to the CPDMH 
Foundation are greatly appreciated!



2015-2016 2014-2015

Total Revenues $424,000 $715,186 

Operating Expenses $122,777 $197,992

Contributions to the CPDMH $296,256 $232,512

Revenues Invested $163,035 $285,156

Thanks to the generous support of our 
community, local businesses and community 
grants we are pleased to announce that the 
equipment has been purchased and will be 
installed in September 2016. This equipment 
is desperately needed as parts for the existing 
x-ray machine are no longer available and it 
is past warranty. The digital x-ray machine 
will have a great impact on patients and is the 
best that modern technology brings to patient 
care. The machine will come with a multitude 
of benefits: it is low-dose, captures images 
digitally which can be sent to medical staff 
and specialists within minutes, and it has an 
adjustable table height to better accommodate a 
greater number of patients with various injuries.

In the late summer of 2015 the 
Foundation, along with the very 
generous support of the Jean Fyfe 
Memorial Fund launched a matched 
giving campaign to all our donors 
and patients. The family of Jean Fyfe 
agreed to matched dollar-for-dollar 
through the fund any money raised in 
this direct mail campaign. An amazing 
$62,000 was raised by the community 
and then matched for a total of 
$124,000!

In June 2016 The Commonwell Mutual 
Insurance Group, a home and auto insurance 
company focused on clients throughout 
Eastern Ontario, awarded the CPDMH 
Foundation with their latest community 
donation of $25,000. Funded through The 
Commonwell’s C.A.R.E (Create a Ripple 
Effect) program, the donation was received 
by the Foundation on June 2nd, and will be 
used to fund a new digital x-ray machine. 
“Our Commonwell staff and brokers live in 
the communities that they serve, so giving 
back locally has always been very important 
to us all,” said Tim Shauf, President and CEO 
of the Commonwell Mutual Insurance Group. 

“Carleton Place & District Memorial Hospital 
Foundation is a wonderful organization 
with an incredible reputation for providing 
exceptional medical care to the area. We’re 
truly honoured to support them in continuing 
that legacy.”

It is through the continued and ongoing 
support of our donors that this new state 
of the art piece of equipment is coming 
to the Carleton Place Hospital. Whether 
it is individual donations, special events, 
corporate contributions, bake sales or golf 
tournaments it is because of you we continue 
to provide the best possible care to our 
patients!.......THANK YOU!

BETH HOLLIHAN
2016-2017 CPDMH Foundation 
President

“Recently the CPDMH received Accreditation with Exemplary Standing from 
Accreditation Canada. The Foundation Board is so proud of all the hospital staff who 
works so tirelessly to provide the best possible care for patients. This honour is theirs 
collectively. The Foundation’s goal is to raise funds to purchase the tools and  
equipment necessary to help the staff to provide that exemplary care. 

Most people aren’t aware that almost all equipment purchases by hospitals is done 
through donated funds not through government. I am a proud monthly donor and 
I know because of that, I play a small role in the success of my local hospital. The 
Foundation Board are all proud donors. Donate and feel the same pride of giving.”

MAKING A DIFFERENCE 
     – TOGETHER!

MONTHLY GIVING
THE EASIEST  
WAY TO GIVE  
AND HAVE THE 
MOST IMPACT!
Why not choose a way to give that suits your 
needs? Making a monthly donation is an 
efficient, secure and easy way to show your 
support for health care through authorized debit 
or credit card payments, for an amount that fits 
your budget.

MS. ELIZABETH TAYLOR, 
CPDMH FOUNDATION 
MONTHLY DONOR

I chose CPDMH Foundation as one of my 
monthly donation options for a number of 
reasons, mainly that I am true believer in 
supporting our own community, where we live, 
work and play! Secondly as an individual who 
works in senior care in our community I know 
firsthand that CPDMH is a much needed and 
highly used resource for all of us in Carleton 
Place and the surrounding communities. I have 
seen firsthand how the hospital impacts those 
people in our community who need it most.

For me monthly giving is a simple and 
convenient way to make my gift to the 
hospital. Many people may not be aware of the 
tremendous benefits monthly giving provides 
the hospital. These benefits include a steady 
reliable source of income each month for the 
hospital, savings in postage and processing fees 
because you receive one tax receipt for your 
consolidated annual contributions.

Being a monthly donor is just so easy, you set it 
up once & you do not have to worry about it!

Please join me in supporting the CPDMH 
Foundation and become a monthly donor…. 
no matter how big or small every monthly 
donation matters!

FINANCIAL STATEMENT OF REVENUE, 
EXPENSES AND CONTRIBUTIONS FOR  
THE PERIOD ENDING MARCH 31, 2016
Once again our generous donors have demonstrated their remarkable commitment to the CPDMH  
Foundation. We are most grateful to the many generous donations received last year that ensured we 
achieved our fundraising goal of $276,000 for 2015-2016. At the CPDMH Foundation, we are  
accountable to you, our donors. We continue to be driven by our commitment to ensure the most money 
possible is transferred to the hospital for critically needed patient care equipment, staff education and 
future growth and development – today and in the future. Fiscally responsible operations are the  
cornerstone of the day to day management of the Foundation.

Each fiscal year, the Foundation is audited by an external auditing firm. To request a copy of the  
Foundation‘s audited financial statements, please contact us at 613-257-2200 ext. 856 or  
visit our website at www.cpdmh.ca

NO DONATION IS MORE POWERFUL  
THAN YOUR OWN!

2016 BEDPAN CLASSIC 
CHARITY GOLF 
TOURNAMENT & AUCTION
The Golf Committee for the 14th Annual “Bed Pan 
Classic” Charity Golf Tournament and Auction is 
thrilled to announce that the event, held on Monday June 
20th, was great success! Over $35,000 was raised with 
all funds going to support needed patient care equipment 
purchases at the CPDMH. The Bed Pan Classic continues 
to be the Foundations largest annual fundraising event.

“We had a wonderful day with over 20 volunteers, 135 golfers, 30 sponsors and more than 75 auction 
and prize donors all showing their support for the Hospital Foundation!” stated Rosemary Jones, 
acting Manager of Fundraising for the CPDMH Foundation. “We can’t thank everyone enough for 
their enthusiastic support – without this amazing group of people and businesses from across our 
community, the success of this event would not have been possible!”

A huge THANK YOU is extended to all players and sponsors of financial, in-kind, prize, auction item, 
media, swag bag and featured hole support! The Golf Committee will soon be starting to plan the 15th 
Annual Charity Bed Pan Classic to be held on Monday June 19th, 2017. For further details on next 
year’s exciting tournament and to get involved, please keep your eye on our website at www.cpdmh.ca 
or contact the Foundation Office at: 613-257-2200 x856.

Thank you to everyone involved for making the 14th Annual Bed Pan Classic Charity Golf Tournament & 
Auction an outstanding success.

CPDMH ON THE HOME STRETCH TO  
INSTALLING THE NEW DIGITAL X-RAY MACHINE 
THANKS TO YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT OVER 
THE LAST THREE YEARS!

THE CPDMH FOUNDATION HAS BEEN ACTIVELY FUNDRAISING FOR THE LAST THREE YEARS FOR A NEW 
LOW DOSE DIGITAL X-RAY MACHINE FOR THE HOSPITAL. THE TOTAL COST FOR THE NEW MACHINE AND 
ITS PORTABLE COUNTERPART WAS A WHOPPING $850,000. 

GIFT SOURCES

Back Row Left to Right: Ian Grant,  James Salisbury, Anna Potvin, Chad Neil, Paul Devon, Linda Beiglee, Keith 
Tanner Front Row Left to Right: Sandra Hunt, Donna Myke, Rosemary Jones, Christine Boast, Carolyn Pierman, 
Toni Surko, Norma Hamilton - 2016-2017 CPDMH Foundation 
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THAT THEY ARE IN THE BEST OF HANDS. 
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to deliver patient-centred care that is second to none.

The CPDMH Foundation is responsible for raising 
money for the purchase of vital patient care 
equipment that the hospital requires to maintain and 
enhance the excellent standards of care they currently 
provide to our community. In the upcoming fiscal year 
2016-2017 the foundation needs to raise $335,000 to 
meet those critical needs for equipment that are NOT 
funded by the Ontario Ministry of Health and Long 
Term Care. We embark on several different avenues 
in fundraising to meet our annual targeted needs 
including special events, major donations, corporate 
donations and direct mail campaigns.

At the CPDMH Foundation, we work with donors 
to support the outstanding doctors, nurses and staff 
at CPDMH as they make a difference in the lives 

of patients and their families. We understand our 
donor’s commitment to health care because 

we are donors too. While each of us has our 
own reason why we personally give, we are 
constantly moved by our donors who make 
such a difference through their generosity! 
We do believe that no other charity in 
Carleton Place touches people’s lives as 

much as our hospital!

It you our donors who help make the difference 
between good health care and the outstanding care 
offered at the CPDMH. The Foundation offers 
opportunities to support the purchase of safe, quality 
patient care equipment, staff education, renovations 
and redevelopment to our Hospital and we are 
accountable to our donors, stewarding with respect, 
integrity and transparency.

This year our Foundation has a $333,500 commitment 
to fund patient care equipment in addition to other 
funds raised to support the Hospital. The equipment 
required this year includes a new cardiac monitor and 
telemetry system upgrade, specialized patient beds 
and stretchers, ultra sound probe, orthopedic surgical 
equipment, and the final $150,000 for our new 
digital x-ray machine coming this fall. Each of these 
items among others will ensure that our Hospital is 
equipped to meet the healthcare needs of our area for 
years to come.

WE ARE PROUD SUPPORTERS OF 

THE CPDMH FOUNDATION BECAUSE, 

WHAT BETTER WAY TO GIVE BACK TO 

THE COMMUNITY IN WHICH WE LIVE 

THAN TO SUPPORT THE HOSPITAL 

THAT IS ALWAYS THERE FOR US, AND 

ESPECIALLY THE ONES WE LOVE          

- JANE AND STEPHEN TUNKS, 
MAJOR DONORS

Carleton Place Car Cruise Nights 
Running every Wednesday at 6 PM until October 12TH 
at Market Square, Beckwith Street, Carleton Place

Shoppers Drug Mart – Growing Women’s 
Health Initiative – proceeds to CPDMH Foundation

Tim Horton Smile Cookie Week 
– proceeds to CPDMH Foundation

Carleton Place Christmas House Tours – 
Contact Jane Tunks at 613-257-9717 or  
christmasincarletonplace@gmail.com

Bowes Brothers Home for Christmas Concert 
in support of CPDMH – Carleton Place Arena 
7 PM www.bowesbrothers.com

Carleton Place Chamber of Commerce  
12 Day of Christmas Raffle – proceeds to the 
CPDMH Foundation

2017 CPDMH Bed Pan Classic Charity Golf 
Tournament – Contact foundation@cpdmh.ca

2017 CPDMH Foundation Annual General 
Meeting – Contact foundation@cpdmh.ca

Mark these dates in 
YOUR CALENDAR! 
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2016-17 PATIENT CARE EQUIPMENT NEEDS
This year the Foundation has committed to raise $333,500 for urgently 
needed patient care equipment at our Hospital. This equipment is an 
investment in your family’s health care needs today and for years to 
come…   Make a Donation, Make a Difference!

Department Patient Care Equipment Estimated Cost

Diagnostic Imaging Low-Dose Digital X-Ray Machine $150,000 

Ultra Sound Probe $20,000

Hi-Lo Patient Bed $12,000

Operating/Recovery  
Room

Orthopedic Surgical Shavers $8,000

Colonscope $18,000

Specialized Stretcher $4,200

Med/Surg Unit Cardiac Monitor and Telemetry Upgrade $94,000

Electric Bed with Exit Alarm & Scale $15,300

Physiotherapy Multifunction Platform Bed	 $5,000

Ambulatory Care Patient Telemedicine System Upgrade $12,000

Chiropody Chair	 $5,550

TOTAL to be raised in 2015 - 2016 $333,500

Support your local hospital by making a donation to a specific piece of equipment on this list.  
All donations towards the equipment listed above and other patient needs to the CPDMH 
Foundation are greatly appreciated!


